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From: Cumberland Highways <noreply@cumberland.gov.uk>
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 1:37:44 PM
To:
Subject: An action on your Highways Problem: EI/219813
 
Please do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored

Hi 

We've reviewed your enquiry
 
Thank you for your enquiry.
 
We can confirm that our team has attended the reported location where the felling works were
undertaken, and completed an inspection.

We have no plans to introduce a crash barrier at this location. However we will be considering the
introduction of some warning signage to alert road users, in line with other local priorities,

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention.
 

You can track the progress at any time using this link:
Track report progress

Here's a summary of what you've reported:
Enquiry reference: EI/219813
Date Submitted: 27-September-2024
Problem Description: Recent tree felling in vicinity has left significant risk in an event of accident
and in wintry conditions of car and passengers falling considerable distance in height. Suggest
crash barrier instalment.

Kind regards,
Cumberland Highways
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